














Hey friends,  

These EXCLUSIVE printable planner pages were 
made for YOU - my newsletter subscribers. I 
am thrilled to be able to provide you with useful 
exclusive printables as a thank you for signing up 
for my newsletter! 

Fine print: These are for your personal and close 
family use only and are not to be sold. Do not 
share the direct pdf link to these printables with 
anyone. Your friends can get access to my 
growing EXCLUSIVE free printable vault by 
subscribing to my blog directly themselves. I will 
send them a link to get all my EXCLUSIVE 
printables for free, just like you!  

Thank you for being a valued reader and I 
welcome your feedback on what printables you 
would like to see in the future! 

Warmly, 

Tracy  
 
  

https://www.halloffamemoms.com


  
 
 


